
 
 

Indian River State College Dual Enrollment Information  

• Homeschool students who wish to dual enroll at IRSC must get a 

letter signed by the School District of Indian River County 

Homeschool Office. 

• To qualify for this letter, you must be current on your homeschool 

evaluation. 

• SDIRC Homeschool Office can only provide a letter for the current 

school year.  The date will refer to it as the current school year 

(for example 2020-2021).  

• We cannot date a letter for the summer.  Summer would fall 

under the previous years letter.   

• We cannot pre-date a letter for the next school year.  It must be 

the first day of school for that year before we can change the 

school year in a dual enrollment letter. 

• SDIRC Homeschool Office does not have any further details on the 

homeschool dual enrollment process outside of providing the 

letter.  If you need assistance with homeschool dual enrollment 

you will need to reach out to IRSC at 772-462-4772 or visit their 

information webpage on dual enrollment at 

https://www.irsc.edu/programs/dual-enrollment-for-high-school-

students.html  

• To request a letter please email the office at 

homeschool@indianriverschools.org or call 772-564-6091 
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